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To:   CHFA Lenders   

From:      CHFA Single Family Underwriting  

Subject:  CHFA Announces a “New” Schedule for Publishing Single Family Program Interest Rates  

 

 

 

The Connecticut Housing Finance Authority (CHFA) is changing the schedule for publishing Single 

Family Homebuyer Program interest rates.   

 

Beginning on Tuesday, June 2, 2015, Single Family Homebuyer Interest Rates will be published twice a 

week, on TUESDAYS and FRIDAYS (publishing rates on Thursdays will be eliminated).  

 

All rates will be updated by 12:00 noon on the day of publication. (CHFA reserves the right to amend this 

schedule without prior notification at its discretion.) 

 

This change will provide CHFA with the flexibility we need to follow the market and offer the best 

possible rates for mortgage loan financing.  
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